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 COUNTY OF SAN DIEGO 
 BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 TUESDAY, JANUARY 28, 2025 
 
 MINUTE ORDER NO. 15 
 
 SUBJECT: PRESENTATION ON THE IMPACT OF POTENTIAL TARIFFS  
  (DISTRICTS: ALL) 
 
 OVERVIEW 
 On December 10, 2024 (38), the Board of Supervisors (Board) approved to accept the Fiscal Year  
 2024-25 first quarter report on projected year-end results and the accompanying actions needed for the  
 County of San Diego budget. In addition to these actions, the Board requested staff return in January  
 2025 with a presentation on the possible impacts future tariffs may have on the San Diego region.  
 Today’s action is to receive this presentation. 
 
 RECOMMENDATION(S) 
 CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 
 Receive the presentation on the impact of potential tariffs. 
 
 EQUITY IMPACT STATEMENT 
 The proposed presentation on tariffs and their impact on the San Diego region will provide residents  
 with information on what a tariff is and how nations use tariffs to protect industries. Ongoing  
 communication with the community and being open about how tariffs may impact County residents and  
 businesses as well as any responding County programs or policies will be crucial to make sure any  
 policies or actions from this presentation are fair for everyone. 
 
 SUSTAINABILITY IMPACT STATEMENT 
 The presentation on potential tariffs and their impact on the San Diego region presents both  
 opportunities and challenges from a sustainability perspective. Potential opportunities include  
 incentivizing local production, diversifying supply chains, and driving innovations in sustainable  
 procurement. However, tariffs may also increase costs for essential goods and services, which may  
 disproportionately impact vulnerable communities. By exploring the sustainability implications of trade  
 policies, the presentation can inform decision-making and support the development of strategies that  
 promote economic resilience, environmental stewardship, and social equity. 
 
 FISCAL IMPACT 
 There is no fiscal impact associated with receiving the presentation. There will be no change in net  
 General Fund costs and no additional staff years. 
 
 BUSINESS IMPACT STATEMENT 
 N/A 
 
 ACTION: 
ON MOTION of Supervisor Lawson-Remer, seconded by Supervisor Desmond, the Board of  
Supervisors took the following actions: 
1. Received the presentation on the impact of potential tariffs. 
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2. Directed the Chief Administrative Officer to return to the Board at a future meeting with  

further assessment of the options the County can do to support local communities, including  
but not limited to, a Federal Trade Zone program. 

 
AYES: Lawson-Remer, Montgomery Steppe, Desmond 
NOES: Anderson 
ABSENT: (District 1 Seat Vacant) 
 
 
 State of California) 
County of San Diego) § 
 
 I hereby certify that the foregoing is a full, true and correct copy of the Original entered in the Minutes  
 of the Board of Supervisors. 
 
 ANDREW POTTER 
 Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

   
 Signed    
 by Andrew Potter 


